
  

 

  

 

Exhibit JB-07 
 
 
From: Alan Man <mansalan@hotmail.co.uk>  
Sent: 09 February 2021 12:12 
To: Booth, Jackie <Jacqueline.Booth@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence- Regency Supermarket & Restaurant 2-4 George Hudson Street 
York 

 

Good Afternoon Jackie, 
 
Regarding our telephone conversation early on last week, I don't have any questions at the 
moment. 
 
Thank You 
 
Regards, 
 
W L Man 
 

 
 


